
Scrip/Kroger/Remke Programs 
 

The next Scrip order deadline is Monday, January 7th, at 8:00 AM, with orders filled the following 

day or two later.  An updated order form is attached and is also available on the school website at 

www.hchscov.com and in the school office. 

 

Please make a New Year’s Resolution to help support Holy Cross High School through the Scrip 

Program and through the Kroger and Remke Programs.  You can do this without spending any 

additional money.  By purchasing Scrip certificates and cards through HCHS for restaurants and 

businesses you already patronize, you spend no additional money, and HCHS receives a share, and 

you can designate 50% of the profit to any team, organization, class, scholarship fund, the school 

general fund, etc.  For a complete list of available Scrip to over 750 retailers, go to 

www.shopwithscrip.com. 

 

Remember to fill in the 50% benefit line on the order form.  Half of the profit can be designated for any 

class, team, activity, organization, or scholarship fund, as well as for the school in general.  If there is no 

designation, the profit all goes to the school general fund to help hold down tuition. 

 

KOHL’S SHOPPERS-You can pay your Kohl’s charge with Scrip at any register in the store.  If you 

did a little or a lot of Christmas shopping at Kohl’s and used your Kohl’s credit card, please be 

sure to order Kohl’s gift cards to pay your bill.  

 

BONUS PROFIT % THIS MONTH-At the time of printing, there were no BONUS profit percentages 

for this month, but there could be some before our deadline.  For a current complete list, go to 

www.shopwithscrip.com.  To order anything not on our order form, enter it in the “other orders” space 

on our order form. 

 

KROGER & REMKE SHOPPERS-If you have not registered your Kroger Plus Card or Remke 

Rewards Card for profits to go to HCHS, go to hchscov.com and under parents, click on 

Scrip/Kroger/Remke, and then click on Kroger or Remke  info and follow the instructions.  Kroger & 

Remke credit can go to individual school fees-any year, senior trips-any year, or to any team, 

organization, class, scholarship fund or school general fund.  Kroger credit amounts for the 2nd 

quarter were due in by December 21st.  If you have not already sent yours in, please do so 

immediately to tina.feldman@hchscov.com or call Tina Feldman at 859-291-8588. 

  

Does your child sometimes forget to hand in your Scrip order form?  If so, please send an e-mail to 

tina.feldman@hchscov.com letting me know to expect it and if it’s not turned in by the deadline, we will 

call your child to the office and get it. 

 

If you need Scrip quick or in between orders, have any questions or for more information, contact Tina 

Feldman at tina.feldman@hchscov.com or at 859-291-8588. 
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